
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'cahartley7@att.net'cahartley7@att.net
CC: 'WBlume@retirement.sc.gov'WBlume@retirement.sc.gov

Date: 7/30/2012 5:46:50 PM
Subject: Re: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority

Sure - we'll call at 10 on Wednesday. Thanks again.


Christian


 

From: Cindy Hartley [mailto:cahartley7@att.net] 

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 04:55 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Cc: WBlume@retirement.sc.gov <WBlume@retirement.sc.gov> 

Subject: Re: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority 

 

Christian
Would 10:00 am on Wednesday work?  
Cindy
Ps I am having trouble sending emails so if you get multiple copies of this you will know why.  I have 
poor reception.


Sent from my iPad

On Jul 30, 2012, at 3:57 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Bill and I are taking a look...is 5 the only time that works Wednesday, or could it be earlier, if necessary? Thanks.


Christian


 

From: Cindy Hartley [mailto:cahartley7@att.net] 

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 03:12 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Cc: William Blume <WBlume@retirement.sc.gov> 

Subject: Re: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority 

 

Hi Christian
I am so sorry but would it be possible to reschedule to Wednesday at 5:00?  My husband 
scheduled us for something on Tuesday that I wasn't aware of.  I again apologize for the 
confusion. 
Cindy

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 30, 2012, at 9:34 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
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                Sure - I checked with Bill, and we can call you at 5 tomorrow.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Cindy Hartley [mailto:cahartley7@att.net] 

Sent: Saturday, July 28, 2012 3:58 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: William Blume

Subject: Re: SC Public Employee Benefit Authority
 
Hi Christian
I can talk on Tuesday at 5:00 if that will work for you.
 
Do you want to call me on my cell at 843-861-9233?  Alternatively, if you want to send me a call in number 
that would be fine also.  
 
As Jimmy may have mentioned, I would like to get a better idea of the scope, goals,  time commitment, 
etc.  
 
Please just confirm if this time and date will work.  I look forward to speaking with you.
 
Cindy

Sent from my iPad

On Jul 27, 2012, at 1:54 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Ms. Hartley,
 
                I've been helping the Governor identify candidates for appointment to the new 
Public Employee Benefit Authority.  I know you're on vacation right now, but understand that 
you might be available for a phone call to discuss PEBA and the roles and responsibilites of 
those who will be appointed to its board.  Would you be available anytime between 3 and 
5PM on Tuesday, or essentially anytime next Wednesday to talk?
 
                I'm copying Bill Blume on this message - he is the Director of PEBA, and would also 
participate in th
 
                Thanks for your time and interest.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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